
 

th
Dear Parents,                 15  June, 2020.

You are aware that we have started our Online Classes today, but it was very distressing to 
know that many children in the Secondary Sec�on are misbehaving. It has taken a lot of effort 
by the Management, Principal and Teachers to start these classes in order for it to be 
beneficial for your children. Certain Rules & Regula�ons need to be followed STRICTLY.

1. A five minute grace period will be given for logging in, a�er that your child will not be 
allowed.
 

2. Children will not be allowed to join in with their device names, they have to join in 
with their Complete names, Std.-Div. and Roll No.

3. The teacher will mute all the students in the beginning of the session. Incase the 
student has a doubt he/she can unmute, ask the ques�on and mute themselves again.

4. Any sort of disobedience or misbehaviour from any student will not be tolerated. 
He/she will be removed from the session PERMANENTLY.

5. Please note that there will be tests taken at a later date and marks for the same will be 
given and counted. 

We request the parents to kindly make sure that their child a�ends these classes with full 
a�en�on and proper discipline.

Looking forward for your co-opera�on in helping us making these classes a success.

Thanking you,

Ms. R. Parelwalla,
Principal.
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